
• ~ THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

8 September 2016 

Ahead of the High-level meeting of the plenary of the General Assembly on 
addressing Large Movements of Refugees and Migrants, taking place on 19 
September 2016, my office will organise an update briefing on the general 
preparations for this event on 9 September 2016, at 4:00p.m in conference room 4. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

To all Permanent Representatives 
And Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

Mogens Lykketoft 


